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NCATE Preliminary Report Submitted!  
This edition of Ed Prep Express is dedicated to everyone who helped the Office of Ed 
Prep gather data for the preliminary accreditation report for NCATE…all 144,000 KB 
and 224 attachments! This would not have been possible without the support of so 
many accomplished faculty and staff across all Ohio State campuses. We especially 
want to thank Dean Achterberg, department chairs, program managers, faculty, 
instructors, GA’s, support staff, OTEL, OCIO and SIS staff, among many others. 
Everyone’s contributions are so greatly appreciated. THANK YOU!!! 

 
CONTACT US 
Ed Prep Express is distributed by the Office of Educator Preparation located in the College of 
Education and Human Ecology. We are interested in sharing news from your area. Send news items or 
unsubscribe at: EHE-EdPrepExpress@osu.edu 
More information is available on our website at http://go.osu.edu/edPrep on topics such as 
assessments, background checks, edTPA, field placement, licensure and Tk20. The e-newsletters are 
archived there as well. 
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